
AVENUE HOUSE NEWS LETTER – May 2020 

 
We would like to say a Massive Thank You to all of our 

amazing staff team for their continued hard work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please review us at CAREHOMES.CO.UK 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to following residents this month 

Jill Thornton / Jean Perkins / Pauline Sharpe / Eileen 

Tyrell / Alan Taylor /Joyce Gibbings 

Congratulations to Shannon for completing NVQ3 

 

NEW STAFF 

Elsa Bevillard Care Assistant 

Isabelle Jearrad Care 

Assistant 

Chris Karigambe Nurse 

Angel Asare Care Assistant 

 

We will continue to update 

everyone weekly, as you are all 

aware please do not hesitate to 

call us / skype us at ANYTIME on 

01933 358455 

avenue.activities@jasminehealthcare.co.uk 


